August 18" 2017

Dear Dr. Freeman, Mr. Adams, and Wellsboro Area School Board,

Please accept my resignation from Wellsboro Area School District effective today, Friday, August 18th. I
have regretfully accepted a position closer to home with another district. I sincerely thank you for giving
me a great foundation for beginning my teaching career and I will miss being part of such a wonderful
school district. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Lyl M Chae

Angela Rhone
570-220-3389
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